
Georgetown’s 
Annual 

State of the Town Meeting 
 

Monday, April 8, 2013 
6:00 p.m. – 9:00 p.m. 

3rd Floor meeting room-Town Hall, 1 Library Street 
 
Be part of Georgetown’s strategic planning process – discuss key issues 
facing Georgetown, help shape priorities, discuss current challenges and 
brainstorm solutions.  Meeting will feature:  

 

 Town Progress Report presented by Selectman C. David 
Surface 

 Department/Board/Committee presentations including: 
 Vision 
 Short & long term goals 
 Current challenges 
 Potential solutions 

 Citizen-initiated Question & Answer session/Phone in 
questions (978-352-5745) 

  
Look for the full agenda and supporting documentation on 
Georgetown’s official website: www.georgetownma.gov 
 
For more information, contact: 
 

 Selectman Stephen Smith – ssmith@georgetownma.gov 
 Town Administrator Michael Farrell – mfarrell@georgetownma.gov 
 

 
 


